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Curiosity has been on the move.  In this most recent HiRISE image of 
the MSL rover, the tracks are visible from Yellowknife Bay to its location 

on 11 December 2013, several kilometers to the southwest. Tracks 
from its landing site to Yellowknife Bay made more than a year ago are 

faded but still discernible.


